

To: Brian Bremner[engineer@color-country.net]
Cc: David Tebbs[david.tebbs@garfield.utah.gov]; Dirk Clayson[dirk@kanab.net]; Edwin Roberson[eroberso@blm.gov]; Jim Matson[jmatson@kanab.net]; Kathleen Clarke[kathleenclarke@utah.gov]; Lamont Smith[lsmith@kane.utah.gov]; Leland Pollock[(b) (6) @hotmail.com]; Leland Pollock[leland.pollock@garfield.utah.gov]; Pollock (b) (6) @gmail.com]; Shea Owens[sowens@utah.gov]; abilbao@blm.gov[abilbao@blm.gov]
From: Jerry Taylor
Sent: 2017-12-26T23:34:17-05:00
Importance: Normal
Subject: Re: Monument management plan revision
Received: 2017-12-26T23:34:33-05:00

Sounds like a good idea.

On Tue, Dec 26, 2017 at 12:01 PM Brian Bremner <engineer@color-country.net> wrote:

I know it has only been two weeks since the President's announcement modifying the GSENM boundaries, but a lot needs to happen in the next few months. It would be good if we could determine any data/analysis/drafting needs that might be done by the state or counties before BLM requests proposals from 3rd party contractors.

We should also discuss pros & cons of Joint Lead vs Cooperating agency status. From the President's announcement, I understand the State and Counties are to be involved at an unprecedented level.

Would it be possible to set up a preliminary meeting / conference call to begin working together?

bb

--
Commissioner Taylor